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          9th April 2020 
 

Shielding Letter 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Has your household received a 'shielding' letter. These are being sent by the NHS to highly 
vulnerable people (due to a medical condition), whereupon, the household is being advised 
to isolate for a complete 12 weeks. Advice is not to leave the house but to depend on 
deliveries for all family needs. 
 
 If you have received a 'shielding' letter, please let the school know by emailing the school 
office or your child's class teacher. There will be things that we can offer to help.   

 
This extends to our wider community - any Dorset resident who needs additional support 
should be encouraged to call the Community Shield helpline: 01305 221000 (open 8am-8pm 
everyday). 

 
Take care, stay safe. 
 
Fiona Waller 
Headteacher 
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